
Neal Weissman has resigned his position as a member of the Valley Forge Tower 

South Condominium Association Council effective December 7, 2020. 

I wish to thank Neal for his time and efforts on behalf of our community. 

 

 

The process to elect a replacement council member is as follows; 

 

Nominations – Any owner who has lived here for two years may run.  Send your 

letter of intention to run and a brief resume to the management office by 

Tuesday, December 21, 2020. 

 

Elections – If there is only one nominee, election will be by acclamation. If there 

are 2 or more nominees, we will have an election no later than January 30, 2021.  

A committee, with input of the Association Solicitor will design a voting procedure 

which can be instituted within the Covid 19 guidelines. 

 

The VFTS Council has the option to make an interim appointment which will be 

coterminous with the election. 

 

       Mike Samuels, President VFTS Council 


